
Report 2022 May Spring Assembly AAPP  
 
 
 

Our Alateen groups annual recertification is done . 
We have 14 active groups. 
Our Amias recertification is almost done. 
There are 2 amias who have to finish the alateen training modules. 
Their paperwork is in and background checks are done. 
They just need time to do the modules. 
We have had 4 new amias certified since January. 
 
As  AAPP have done regular writings for the Northern Hi Lights, attend the 
Alateen Networking Group meetings,  stay in contact with Mary S  Alateen 
Coordinator and participated with group and individual review of Alateen Training 
Modules.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Mary Doss 
AAPP 
 
 
 
 


